
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Science 
This term’s topic is electricity. The children will build upon their prior learning of 

circuits to draw and make their own. The children will use their knowledge to 
predict if a circuit will work and explain the reasoning. 

 
 

PSHE 
This term we think about “Celebrating 

Difference.” We will think about how being 
different can impact someone’s life.  

 

English 
We will explore 3 different genres of writing this term. The first will be a formal, 

persuasive letter that will require the children to consider their audience carefully. 
We will also write a personal letter from the point of view of an evacuee during 

World War 2 which will use our history learning. We will end the term with a 
narrative that focuses on dialogue.  

 
We will continue with our Class Text of ‘Our Castle by the Sea’. The children are 

excited to find out what happens next!  
We will use our Extract Reading lessons to continue exploring a range of texts, 

including song lyrics, novels and adverts.   
 
 

Computing 
We will be programming using Scratch in 

our computing lessons this term. In 
addition, there will be an cyber-bullying 

week where we will consider how e-safety 
is of paramount importance.   

 
 

Art 
This term we are combining all of our 

artistic knowledge to create and complete 
our own self-portraits.  

 

RE 
Our focus religion will be Christiantiy. Our 

big question is: Do Christmas traditions 
help Christians understand who Jesus was 

and why he was born?  
 

 
History 

Our World War 2 day introduced concepts 
such as rationing and the role of women in 

WWII. We will explore these in further 
detail in term 2. We will introduce 

Operation Dynamo and understand the role 
Dover Castle played during this.  

 

Our Spanish unit is called ‘Presenting 
Myself’. The pupils will consolidate basic 

greetings and learn how to present 
themselves further by asking and answering 

questions in Spanish. 

 
On Mondays we will complete basketball 

with Mrs Collis.  
On Tuesdays we will complete PE lessons 

with our class teachers. Red Panda Class will 
complete their swimming lessons instead.  

 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division will be our first unit after half term. The children 
will be introduced to long division and learn how to use this efficiently, even 
with remainders. The children will learn about the order of operations and 
understand the importance of completing calculations in the correct order. 

Our next unit will be fractions  
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